
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello Jr. Members: 
 
I hope all of you have gotten back in the swing of things with school 
and your extra-curricular activities. The fall show season is just 
around the corner, so there is no time to waste in getting prepared. 
Make sure you are practicing showmanship skills daily and get your 
clippers sharpened! 
 
Thanks to all of you who attended the Mid-Coast annual meeting 
and Opportunity Sale. There was a great turn out. Your secretary, 
Trey Stegint, gave the Junior Report at the annual meeting as I had 
previous obligations. On Saturday during and after the auction, the 
juniors who attended held a silent auction and sold barbeque lunch 
plates as a fundraiser. We would like to say a big Thank You! to all 
who supported us. 
 
In this edition, you will find some information about your officer 

team members. Hopefully this will allow you to get to know us a bit better. As always, if you have news 
to report, questions you need answered, or just need help, please let one of the officers know. That’s 
what we are here for! 
 

  Sincerely,   
 

Emaline Robinson, 
  Jr. President 

 

 

 

Mid-Coast Jr. News 

Upcoming Events 
 

 

March 10th   -  Mid-Coast Santa Ger-
trudis Association Aisle Party and Su-
per Sale;  Houston Livestock Show 
and Rodeo facility in Houston, TX 
 
March 11th  -  Houston Livestock 
Show and Rodeo Santa Gertrudis 
Show;  Houston Livestock Show and 
Rodeo facility in Houston, TX 
 
April 1st  -  2017 Mid-Coast Junior 
Scholarship Applications Due 
 
Do you know when the Norval and 
Anna Sells show will be held?  Let us 
know!  
 
June 10 -17th  -  2017 National Junior 
Santa Gertrudis Show;  Lake Charles, 
LA 

 

https://www.facebook.com/Mid-Coast-Santa-Gertrudis-Association-

188766167871631/ 

Don’t forget to look for us on our Facebook site... 

Note:  It was announced at the Mid-Coast annual 
meeting that the Junior Officers will now serve their 

terms from the time of the Mid-Coast annual meeting 
to the next annual meeting, which is the same timing 

as the adult Board Members and Officers. 
 

Read more about your 2016-2017 Mid-Coast Junior 
officers in the pages following! 
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2016-2017 Mid-Coast Jr. Officers, Queen and Princess!! 
 

President:  Emaline Robinson 
Vice President:  Landon Stem 
Secretary:  Trey Stegint 
Reporters:  Madison Moran and Parker Mason 

 
Junior Advisor:  Patti Urbanosky Ermis           

 
  Queen:  Heather Stenson 
  Princess:  Madison Moran 

 

 

 

 

The Mid-Coast Santa Gertrudis Association 
Juniors would like to thank all of the  

donators and bidders who helped make our  
silent auction a HUGE success! 

 
We raised almost $5,000 thanks to your  

efforts and generous support. 
 

We also want to thank the incomparable Joe Fauth for donating,  
cooking, and serving the barbeque for our lunch fund-raiser!! 

 
Unless someone like you cares a whole awful lot,  
nothing is going to get better.  It's not. ~Dr. Seuss 

 
Juniors:  Have you found your place to serve our Mid-Coast Junior Association?   

Ask your Junior Officers if you want help getting plugged in! 
 

Mid-Coast Members:  Do you want to support your Juniors with donations for show awards, scholar-
ship funds, or in other efforts?   

Contact our Junior Advisor to learn about opportunities! 
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Getting to know Emaline Robinson… 
 

Name: Emaline Robinson (Junior President) 
Age: 18         
Grade & School: Senior at Dayton High School in Dayton, Texas 
Officer position: President 
Years in Mid-Coast: 10 years 
Years Showing: 10 years 
Favorite Moment in Mid-Coast: Being elected President two years in a row and finally beating 

my older sister, Jaclyn, in showmanship at the Anna & Norval Sales Show last year. Plus, I did it while I was in a walk-
ing boot! 
Favorite Quote: “Life is 10% what you make it and 90% how you take it!” - Irving Berlin 
Favorite Food: Mexican 
Favorite Color:  Mint green 
Favorite Movie: “8 Seconds” 
Favorite Song: “Fire Away” by Chris Stapleton 
Favorite Book: “The Hunger Game” series 
Cool Talent: Twirling and I can sleep almost anywhere at any time. 

Getting to know Landon Stem… 
 

Name: Landon Stem (Jr. Vice-President) 
Age: 13 
Grade & School: 8th grade at Anderson-Shiro Jr./Sr. High 
Officer Position: Vice President 
Years in Mid-Coast: 5 years 
Years Showing: 5 years 
Favorite Moment in Mid-Coast: Winning the Mid-Coast Show 2 times 
Favorite Quote: “If you’re not first, you’re last.” 
Favorite Food: Steak 
Favorite Color: Blue 
Favorite Movie: Water Boy 
Favorite Song: Diamond in My Pocket by Cody Johnson 
Cool Talent: Playing football, baseball, and showing cattle 

Getting to know Trey Stegint… 
 

Name: Trey Stegint (Junior Secretary) 
Age: 18 
Grade & School: Senior at Navasota High School in Navasota, Texas 
Officer Position: Secretary 
Years in Mid-Coast: 3 years 
Years Showing: 4 years 
Favorite Moment in Mid-Coast:  Going to Nationals and getting to meet all of the mem-
bers 
Favorite Quote: “How you do anything is how you will do everything.” 

Favorite Food: Crawfish 
Favorite Color: Blue 
Favorite Movie: Tombstone 
Favorite Song: “An Empty Glass” 
Cool Talent: I rope and can do rope tricks 
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Getting to know Parker Mason… 
 

Name:  Parker Mason  (Jr. Reporter) 
Age: 13 
Grade & School: 8th grader at Brenham Jr. High in Brenham, Texas 
Officer Position: Co-Reporter 
Years in Mid-Coast: 4 years 
Years Showing: 5 years 
Favorite Moment in Mid-Coast: Traveling to Florida as a group and working with my 
friends. 

Favorite quote: Phillipians 4:13 “I can do all this through him who gives me strength.” 
Favorite Food: pizza 
Favorite Color: Green 
Favorite Movie: Field of Dreams 
Favorite Song: This is a Country Boy’s Song 
Favorite Book: 365 Days of Baseball 
Cool Talent: rolling my r’s …..I am in Spanish this year and am so glad I can do this!  

Getting to know Madison Moran… 
 
Name:  Madison Claire Moran  (Mid-Coast Jr. Princess, Jr. Reporter, SGBI National Princess) 
Age:  11 
Grade & School:  5th grade at Brenham Middle School 
Officer Position:  Co-Reporter and Mid-Coast Princess; National Junior Santa Gertrudis Asso-
ciation Princess 
Years in Mid-Coast:  3 
Years Showing:  3 officially; have shown PeeWee since age 4 
Favorite Moment in Mid-Coast: My proudest moment was being elected Mid-Coast Prin-
cess and getting to represent our affiliate at Nationals and win NJSG Princess 
Favorite quote:  “If you can dream it, you can do it!” 
Favorite Food:  Fried Shrimp 
Favorite Color:  Pink 

Favorite Movie:  Annie 
Favorite Song:  Humble and Kind by Tim McGraw 
Favorite Book:  “So B It” by Sarah Weeks 
Cool Talent:  Creativity  

Getting to know Heather Stenson… 
 
Name: Heather Stenson  (Mid-Coast Jr. Queen) 
Age: 17 
Grade & School: 11th grade 
Officer Position: Queen 
Years in Mid-Coast: 4 years 
Years Showing: 6 years 
Favorite Moment in Mid-Coast: Being nominated for and elected Queen 
Favorite Quote: “If you believe you can do it, you can.” 
Favorite Food: Mexican 
Favorite Color: Pink 

Favorite Song: “Blue Ain’t Your Color” 
Favorite Book: “The Fault in Our Stars” 
Cool Talent: I play softball  
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Trey Stegint, the newly elected Mid-Coast Junior Secretary, gave the following update at the Mid-
Coast annual meeting for the Junior activities.  Trey was standing in for Emaline Robinson, Junior Pres-
ident, who was twirling at her high school football game. 
 
During the Houston Junior Livestock Show, the juniors had a breakfast the morning of the show to re-
cruit potential new members and allow everyone to get to know each other.  Prior to the breakfast, the 
officers went throughout the stalls to encourage participation.  There were many who attended and sev-
eral joined Mid-Coast that day. 
 
The Norval and Anna Sells Mid-Coast Santa Gertrudis Show was held on Sunday, April 17th.  The pre-
vious day, Myers Cattle and Land Corporation hosted a field day at the ranch.  There were numerous 
speakers on topics of interest to our Junior members, followed by a delicious meal.  It was a great time 
of learning and bonding with all the junior members.  We appreciate Mr. Carroll Myers and Mr. Billy 
Eubanks for their generous support! 
 
Before the Junior Show, there was Cowboy Church, followed by a Junior meeting.  New officers were 
elected.  Emaline Robinson was re-elected as President.  The Vice-President is Landon Stem.  Trey 
Stegint is Secretary, and Co-Reporters are Parker Mason and Madison Moran.  The newly elected 
Queen is Heather Stenson and Princess is Madison Moran.  The National Show was discussed and a 
plan was made for stall decorations.  Scholarships were awarded to Bayle Fisher, Kyle Burroughs, and 
Kaylee Enloe.  Emaline Robinson was awarded the Charlie Wilson award. 
 
There were 29 Junior Exhibitors who participated in the show.  They exhibited 70+ head of cattle.  Lan-
don Stem exhibited the Grand Champion Purebred and Best of Polled, and Madisyn Raulston won Re-
serve Champion.  Emaline Robinson had Grand Champion Star 5 and Kyle Burrough Reserve.  Show-
manship winners were Junior: Demi Harrington; Intermediate: Laura Zibilski; and Senior: Kaylee 
Leonard. 
 
The next event in which the Juniors participated was the National Junior Santa Gertrudis Heifer Show 
held in Tampa, Florida, from June 19th through 24th.  Mid-Coast had 26 juniors participate in the show, 
as well as in various events.  These exhibitors brought 66 heifers.  Mid-Coast placed 3rd in both the 
Scrapbook contest and the Herdsman contest.  Mid-Coast was represented at all levels of the Brain 
Bowl contest, with the Senior team winning first place.  Mid-Coast had several class winners, contest 
winners, and our own Madison Moran was elected National Princess. 
 
Many of our junior members have also been busy with FFA.  We had 3 junior members who were Tex-
as FFA Foundation Ambassadors, an Area Officer, and many members who received their Lone Star 
Degree.  We also had a State Proficiency winner.  If I left anyone’s FFA activity out, I’m sorry I missed 
you. 
 
We want to thank all of the donors and bidders for our silent auction.  Thanks to you, we raised almost 
$5,000!  We want to give a special thanks to Joe Fauth who donated, cooked, and served the barbeque 
at our fund-raising lunch after the Opportunity Sale.   
 
We hope you will all support our efforts.  Thank you again for your time and support of the junior 
members.  We appreciate all you do for us! 

Mid-Coast Junior Report 

For more Junior photos and information, check us out on the Mid-Coast web-
site at midcoastsantagertrudis.com !! 
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Graduating Seniors!! 
 
The Mid-Coast Santa Gertrudis As-
sociation scholarship application is 

now available on the Mid-Coast website at 
(midcoastsantagertrudis.com)!! 
 
Start your application process now! 
Due April 1, 2017!!! 
 
For information, call: 
Joe Fauth   
(281) 389-1852 
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